
Sisters,
dear

Please, save the date of 24-26th of May 2019 for 
the meeting „BRIDGING THE BALTIC SEA 2019” 

in Vilnius - the heart of Lithuania. 

It will be the honour to meet you here and 
present the unseen beauty of our country. 

Registration will start on 1st of November.
Please, look for a formal invitation upcoming 

month.

Best regards,

Ramūnė Kiudulienė
The president of IW club of Vilnius


